

THE CHILDREN'S CAMPUS ROOM 9

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER

Dear Families,

Fall is in the air and daylight savings has officially sat in. We are moving forward in room 9 and learning new things every day. Last month, we really dove into our Open Court Curriculum, alphabet of the week and practicing our names. We enjoyed a variety of fun and educational topics such as: Leaves, Trees and Pumpkins, Fire Safety, Shoes, Nocturnal Animals, even Grocery Stores. We had lots of fun visiting the fire trucks, and interacting with the firefighters as they educated us on fire safety.

Last month, the friends were all excited about watching the leaves change color. They enjoyed collecting piling and even jumping in them. Ending this month, we had a "Black and Orange Party" where dressed up in our favorite outfits and ate yummy snacks such as: cheese puffs, blueberry muffins for a special birthday and drank green punch. The friends also took a special treat/toy bag home.

During the month of November, we will continue to engage in new fun topics and activities. We will learn about **Farm Life**, and why farming is so important. We will learn about the correct way to brush our teeth as we talk about **Dental Hygiene**. The friends will learn about **Thanksgiving** and what we all are thankful for throughout the year. We will learn about **Our Healthy Bodies** and how to keep our bodies strong and how to make healthier food choices. Concluding the month heading into December, we will have fun talking about **Teddy Bears and Buttons** and how our favorite lovies are made.

~Nicole and Stacey~

Weekly Themes:

Nov. 2-6th- Life on the Farm

Nov. 9-13th^h- Dental Health

Nov. 16-20th- Giving Thanks

Nov. 23-27th- Our Healthy Bodies

Nov. 30th- Dec.4th- Teddy Bears and Buttons

Home Connection:

- Discuss words and pictures that began with the letters of the month. Keep in mind, some months may have up to 3 Alphabet.
- Practice tracing and spelling of first name.
- Have friends practice cutting paper and magazine pictures.
- Please practice any unfinished letter activities in your child's folder.

Reminders:

 Don't forget to swap out all summertime clothing for warmer fall clothing transitioning into winter.

